
A new collaboration project 
for Elian’s School, Spain and 
Sidcot School, UK

Why might students like to go?
• To improve and strengthen English language skills
• To develop more independence away from home
• To experience learning alongside UK and other
international students
• To create a new network of friends and contacts
• To enjoy an extensive extra-curricular activity programme

What is included in the package?
• A one-term package (approx. 12 weeks) will range between
£11,030 - £13,510 for ages 12 -16
• All inclusive price for tuition, meals, laundry and full boarding
• Not included – school uniform*, transport to and from
airport, additional weekend trips or special activities
(*second-hand school uniform may be obtained at Sidcot, depending 
on size and availability of stock)

When can students attend Sidcot?
• September – December 2024 (Autumn Term)
• January – April 2025 (Spring Term)

Sidcot School offers a limited 
number of short-term stays (1 or 
2 terms) for some students each 
term, ages 12-16 to study the 
British curriculum (GCSE, A Levels, 
BTEC and the IB Diploma). 

All applicants will be assessed in 
English and Maths and have an 
online interview. Places will be 
subject to availability.

AN EXCITING NEW OPPORTUNITY IS PRESENTED TO ELIAN’S STUDENTS TO 
EXPERIENCE EDUCATION AT A TRADITIONAL UK DAY & BOARDING SCHOOL

For further details, or to book a place, 
please contact 01934 843102 or email 
admissions@sidcot.org.uk

www.sidcot.org.uk  |  www.lanucia.iepgroup.es

L-R: Anna with her new
 friend who is a UK student

My daughter, Laura, joined Sidcot for one term in Year 9 as a boarder at Newcombe, and what a fabulous 
adventure she has had. Laura has met so many wonderful people here at Sidcot who have made her feel 
like part of the community from day one and provided her with one of the most wonderful experiences of 
her life. While Laura and her friends would love for her to stay longer, in the end we decided to make this 
experience just one term, however as Laura was so happy during her time at Sidcot, we would love to 
send Laura back in Year 12 and 13 to do the IB Diploma. Thank you to everyone at Sidcot for your time 
and dedication to Laura and to us. - Marisa Cafarelli, September - December 2023




